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KYRGYZ-TURKISH BUSINESS FORUM TO BE HELD IN ANKARA

- 24.01.2024

Kabar (23 January 2024)

 

A Kyrgyz-Turkish business forum is planned to be held in Ankara on February 9, 2024, the National 
Investment Agency under the President of the Kyrgyz Republic reported.

The event will be held as part of the 11th meeting of the Kyrgyz-Turkish intergovernmental 
commission on trade and economic cooperation, chaired by Chairman of the Cabinet of Ministers - 
Head of the Presidential Administration Akylbek Zhaparov and Vice President of Turkey Cevdet 
Yilmaz.

More than 300 representatives of large business communities of Kyrgyzstan and Turkey are 
expected to participate in it.

Click for more
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